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Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 11

· District III Proficiency Awards Night, Jacksonville High School, Jacksonville

· Ag Legislative Day, Illinois State Fairgrounds and State Capitol, Springfield

· Regional Office of Education (ROE) #40 Teacher Institute, Lewis and Clark CC, Godfrey

· ICAE Meeting, IAA Building, Bloomington

· Met with Jim Craft, Illinois FFA Center, Springfield

· Ag Day Breakfast, Northfield Inn and Conference Center, Springfield

· LaHarpe FFA Annual Banquet, LaHarpe High Schoo, LaHarpe

· Meeting with Jim Craft, Ron Reische, and Jay Runner, Illinois FFA Center, Springfield

· Met with Buck Tillotson to discuss beginning teacher Ag Mech course for this summer.

· AgriScience Kit Revision Meeting – ISBE Building, Springfield
· IAVAT Professional Development Committee conference call

· FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield 

Other Activities

· Completed several tasks related to the PSAA assessment review process.

· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Completed several tasks related to the teacher exchange project.

· Created powerpoint presentations for the ICAE symposium.

· Made several contacts regarding teaching vacancies and teacher candidates.

· Gathered past incentive funding grant budgets for Warsaw H.S. and sent to Don B.

· Completed several tasks related to the Program Database sheets.
· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 1396
Commentary

As Senate Bill 31, which increases math and science requirements for high school graduation, is being discussed, it is clear that it is imperative that we continue our work to resolve the “highly qualified” teacher issue.  The position of agricultural education will be strengthened if we can continue to offer agriculture courses for science credit.      












